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The following Safety Recommendation was issued as a result of the AAIA Aviation Accident Report derived from investigation file number A19-

000017, an accident which occurred on 15th May, 2019 at the New Bight International, Bahamas involving Westwind II jet aircraft C6-IRM. 

Safety recommendation was issued on 22nd May 2019 and final report published on 20th August, 2019. 

 

Safety Recommendation Number Safety Recommendation 

Recipient 

Safety Recommendation Text 

 

SI-19-0013 

 

 

 

Airport Authority Family 

Island Airport Division  

 

Recommends the Airport Authority Family Island Airport Division conducts 

assessments of all aerodromes under their authority to ensure safety hazards 

(such as loose gravel etc.) does not pose a threat to aircraft on the movement 

surface. 

 

 

SI-19-0015 

 

 

 

 

Bahamas Civil Aviation 

Authority (BCAA) 

 

Recommends the BCAA establish a plan or enhance its current plan 

to ensure adequate oversight and surveillance of all aerodromes under 

its surveillance obligation. 
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